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December 8, 2010 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Ontario Power Authority Proposed Fiscal 2011 Expenditure and Revenue 

Requirement Submission (EB-2010-0279) 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (�APPrO�) to 

request late intervenor status in the above noted proceeding. 

 

APPrO is a non-profit organization representing companies involved in the generation of 

electricity in Ontario. APPrO members generate electricity from nuclear, fossil, hydro-

electric, wind, solar, waste wood and other fuels, and currently produce over 95% of the 

electricity made in Ontario. They are active participants in the Ontario electricity sector 

and will be impacted by the outcome of this proceeding.  

 

APPrO does not intend to seek an award of its costs in this matter. 

 

I would appreciate having all notices with respect to the proceeding, and copies of all 

submissions, delivered to the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

David Butters 

President & CEO 

 

david.butters@appro.org 
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